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Programme update

• Engagement 
Successful public engagement event took place in Dec 22. Feedback is being taken into account as 
proposals develop. 

• Programme adjustment successful – confirmed Jan 23
The £2.066m Market Hall allocation was distributed as follows:

• £0.46m to project 1.1 Highways

• £0.773m to project 2.1 Town Hall 

• £0.833m to project 3.1 Vacant Units 

Outputs and outcomes of Market Hall will be delivered through Projects 2.1 and 3.1 

• Cost inflation across most projects
Further adjustments on scope and deliverables through liaison with DHLUC might be required



Projects update
• P1.1 – Implementation progressing, costs/deliverables are being reviewed due to inflation

• P1.2 – Costs/deliverables are being regularly reviewed due to inflation

• P1.3 – Public realm options have been agreed with Town Council 

• P2.1 – End of Project Stage 2 has been signed off and Project Stage 3 (design, second-stage tender 
and contract)  is progressing. Planning Application is ongoing. 

• P3.1 – Two grants applications approved to date with more being assessed in coming weeks. 16 
applications in total all at various stages

Next Steps 
• Approaching the final year of delivery – project’s mandate, scope and proposals have been 

confirmed through two extensive public engagement sessions. Further public consultation planned 
where required through development management (planning). 

• Focus will be on delivery on the ground and capturing the outputs and outcomes. 
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